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The Board of Directors of the Athletic Soccer Association, Atromitos, would like to express their sincere appreciation for the significant financial assistance you have provided to our Association.
Thank you once again to:
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Chios Society of Greater Washington DC.
Panagiotis and Maria Stefanias
Pete and Argiro Agouridis
John and Angela Costalas
George and Vaso Fineskos
Thomas and Yianoula Likouris
Aristidis and Popi Mereos
Nick and Amalia Monis
Costas and Diamondo Monis
George and Popi Psillos
Vasilios Skordalos
Tony and Irini Stefanias	
 Pantelis Soukas
John Agouridis 
Angelo Tsimaris
	
With Honor,
The Board of Directors
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